

Action Items from CROWG 21 July 2021.

- **Action:** Mario will produce communications and send the document to the CROWG for endorsement.
- **Action:** Mario to send the CROWG information relating to the document currency mechanism.
- **Action:** Alexis to send to participants a copy of the System Restart Terminology and Phraseology Spreadsheet, with the meeting minutes.
- **Action:** Mario will get the time critical things out for everyone, so the CROWG can start that body of work.
- **Action:** Mario to set up another EITP subgroup meeting and try to get some of the Semi & Non-Scheduled participants involved as well.
- **Action:** Alexis to add link or entire document for the NEM Generator Connection Guidelines. - *COMPLETE*
- **Action:** MR will organise another meeting so there can be further discussions for semi and non-scheduled participants.
- **Action:** MR to put something together and discuss with Ken (when he returns from leave) to move this issue forward.
- **Action:** DL to provide details about the Monash University study at the next CROWG meeting, as well as the layout of the control rooms and DTS rooms, as they are set up as production control rooms.
- **Action:** MR to add an item to the agenda for the next CROWG meeting about 'What could make our control rooms more appealing to operators?' - CR layout, rosters, the Monash University study (Dan will provide details for the next CROWG) etc.
- **Action:** MR to add an item to the agenda for the next CROWG meeting to discuss the three items that Mark Gordon raised: i. Oscillations, strength interactions etc, ii. Awareness of what is going on for a particular project for a particular region in the time domain we cannot otherwise capture, iii. Cognitive and visual perspective of control room setups.
- **Action:** MR to contact the VDS reps to arrange another meeting either in late 2021, or early 2022. Possibly around the beginning of summer.